Annual Meeting -
Time Changed!

The annual meeting will
be held July 17th 1999 at
10:30am at the East Wal-
land Baptist Church.
We will be electing 5 new
board members. If you
are interested in being on
- the board please let us
know. We meet quar-
terly. Also discussed will
be the changing of the se-
curity system, upcoming
road work, bonding of the
contracters and other re-
strictions.
Please come to the annual
meeting and take an in-
terest in the development
of Saddle Rige.

Speed Limit 20mph

Once again, Please
Slow Downlil There
are several people
that are walking daily.
They and their four
legged friends would
rather not take a
dust bath or worse
lose a friend.

Please also remind
your contractor the
speed is 20mph.
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like your road maintenance but are

formed. Thanks. book size box and

Ridge Rambler

; =
DUES STATEMENTS - o8

The road maintenance and dues state-

ments are being prepared and should )
be in the mail before the end of the

month. We know what the road main-
tenance money is for but your dues - Mail Boxes

goes for the cost of the newsletter Juanita will have a
small supply of mail
boxes for sale at the
office. Due to the

(paper, postage, envelopes, printing),
this last year we purchased the com-

puter and accessories, and any legal rapid growth and to
fees that we may incur. keep the mail boxes
Please, your dues are not mandatory looking some what

alike we have cho-

_ . _ sen 2 types of boxes.
important so we can keep everyone in- The Rubbermaid

{
7/

the standard mail ,
box - both in BLACK, *
Have a question, | =
please see Juanita!

Changing Your Address or Selling

Please be sure to notify us if you move or
even if you sell your property. We are

. trying very hard to keep you

QO 7~ QES_ -

§ informed on the changes and
| happenings here at Saddle

| Combinations
[ July 2981
Il August 8746
Sept. 3950




| Road Signs A BIG THANKS to Charlyse Kerr for

! § the outstanding job she has been doing on painting the
N road signs. She says that she will be finishing when she
\

y can find the rest of them. We can understand that.

Trash Removal our change in trash
— removal seems to be working well. The cost
is $6O 00 a year at present. You are billed when you break ground for
your home. This way the construction crew can put their lunch sacks
and cans in the trash (not construction material). You might want to re-
mind them of this!

Work Day Our spring work day was a great success.
Several areas were cleaned. up at the gate, including cleaning
the mail boxes (Thanks Jeanette!). A welcome treat was pro-
vided by Barbara Clinansmith - fresh muffins and juice.
Thanks to all the others that showed up to help. Our next
work day is scheduled for Sept 25th at 9:00am. Come by and meet your
neighbors and see old friends.

Elk Update Thanks to those who have contributed to the Elk Fund.
Contributions are still needed and being accepted. Three Elk
were purchased and a pen was built. Unfortunately the fe- w
males decided the grass was greener on the other side and e Xl
made a break for freedom. The male decided life without fe- %\ AL
males was bad so he got out. The last time | looked we had a '

male and female. For more on this story contact Jack Davis.

,My Last News Letter Nancy Cain has willingly said she will do
the honors for awhile. Unfortunately for me this is going to make my pre-
- vious efforts look bad, as Nancy has quite an impressive background in
newspaper work. Thanks for bearing with my spelling, typing errors and
dumb stories.




